
Dates for your Diary: 

Parent consultations: Thursday 22nd October  – School closes for children at 1pm 

INSET Day: Friday 23rd October— School closed for children 

Half term holidays: Monday 26th—Friday 30th October inclusive 

School reopens for children: Monday 2nd November at 8.55am 

Ocean Maths Workshops 

A huge thank you to all the parents who came to and participated in the Ocean Maths work-

shops over the past term. The next series of workshops will start after Christmas. There are 

Ocean Maths packs available to buy from the office with all the necessary resources to play 

the maths games with your children. 

School Uniform 

A gentle reminder to everyone that full school uniform and dark school shoes should be 

worn at all times. Trainers are not part of the school uniform, and should only be worn 

during PE lessons. The school PE kit should be worn by all children and is available to buy at 

the office. See price list below. 

Polo Shirt £5.00 

Hijabs £5.00 

House T Shirt £5.00 

Back Pack £7.00 

Ruck Sack £8.00 

Sweatshirt £10.00 

Fleece £10.00 

 

PE Kit with Bag £15.00  

Cardigan £12.00 

School Coat £15.00 

  

Calais Refugee Crisis  

A request to parents/guardians to donate canned food items to children in refugee camps in 

Calais.  Do not send any cash but canned food only.  Please put the food cans in the boxes 

provided in every classroom – Monday 2nd November until Thursday 5th November.   

On Friday 6th November, the Calais Refugee Crisis organisation will come and collect this. 

The school will receive a certificate for this donation. Thank you. 



Dinner /  Breakfast Payments 

All parents / guardians are requested to clear off dinner / breakfast debts if you have any and keep 

your child’s account in credit at all times. This will avoid you from receiving debtor notices from the 

school.  

Year 6 visit the City 

Last Wednesday, Year 6 spent in the day at Markel insurance firm, in one of London’s newest 

buildings— the ‘Walkie-Talkie’ tower. The programme, run by The Brokerage Citylink, aims to 

introduce children to working life in the city. The children got the opportunity to speak to city 

workers and informally interview them about their jobs and experience. 

Attendance Awards 

Well done to Year 6, who came out on top last week with 

100% attendance.  

Please ensure your children are in school on time at 8.55am 

every day.  


